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Tools and Mathematics John Monaghan 2016-04-18 This book is an exploration of tools
and mathematics and issues in mathematics education related to tool use. The book
has five parts. The first part reflects on doing a mathematical task with different
tools, followed by a mathematician's account of tool use in his work. The second
considers prehistory and history: tools in the development from ape to human; tools
and mathematics in the ancient world; tools for calculating; and tools in
mathematics instruction. The third part opens with a broad review of technology and
intellectual trends, circa 1970, and continues with three case studies of approaches
in mathematics education and the place of tools in these approaches. The fourth part
considers issues related to mathematics instructions: curriculum, assessment and
policy; the calculator debate; mathematics in the real world; and teachers' use of
technology. The final part looks to the future: task and tool design and new forms
of activity via connectivity and computer games.
Maturity and Innovation in Digital Libraries Milena Dobreva 2018-11-14 This book
constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 20th International Conference on AsiaPacific Digital Libraries, ICADL 2018, held in Hamilton, New Zealand, in November
2018. The 20 full, 6 short, and 11 work in progress papers presented in this volume
were carefully reviewed and selected from 77 submissions. The papers were organized
in topical sections named: topic modeling and semantic analysis; social media, web,
and news; heritage and localization; user experience; digital library technology;
and use cases and digital librarianship.
International Conference on Cognitive based Information Processing and Applications
(CIPA 2021) Bernard J. Jansen 2021-10-28 This book contains papers presented at the
International Conference on Cognitive based Information Processing and Applications
(CIPA) held during August 21, 2021, online conference (since COVID 19), which is
divided into a 2-volume book. The papers in the second volume represent the various
technological advancements in network information processing, graphics and image
processing, medical care, machine learning, smart cities. It caters to postgraduate
students, researchers, and practitioners specializing and working in the area of
cognitive-inspired computing and information processing.
Passive Nondestructive Assay of Nuclear Materials Doug Reilly 1991
Pre-Examination Procedures in Laboratory Diagnostics Walter G. Guder 2015-08-31 The
preanalytical phase is an important component of Laboratory medicine and errors
arising in this phase affect the validity of laboratory results. In this book
physicians and clinical staff have access to valuable information about the current
preanalytical variables and factors (patient preparation, sample collection,

handling and processing before analysis).
Pure Mathematics 2 and 3 (International) Hugh Neill 2002-09-19 Written to match the
contents of the Cambridge syllabus. Pure Mathematics 2 corresponds to units P2 and
P3. It covers algebra, logarithmic and exponential functions, trigonometry,
differentiation, integration, numerical solution of equations, vectors, differential
equations and complex numbers.
Industrial Gas Separations Thaddeus E. Whyte 1983 Good,No Highlights,No Markup,all
pages are intact, Slight Shelfwear,may have the corners slightly dented, may have
slight color changes/slightly damaged spine.
Science Focus 2 Greg Rickard 2009 The Science Focus Second Edition is the complete
science package for the teaching of the New South Wales Stage 4 and 5 Science
Syllabus. The Science Focus Second Edition package retains the identified strengths
of the highly successful First Edition and includes a number of new and exciting
features, improvements and components. The student book includes: Chapter opening
pages which include the key prescribed focus area for the chapter and a clear
distinction between essential and additional content; Updated and revised content,
photos, illustrations and 'science clip' boxes in a format that is easy to read and
follow; Unit questions under headings that are structured in a hierarchical
progression using Bloom's Revised Taxonomy; Additional questions which include
research, creative writing, investigations and internet activities; Practical
activities at the end of each unit allowing teachers to choose when to do practical
work.; Student CD which contains an electronic version of the student book.
Review of Vocational Education Alison Wolf 2011
Cicero, Philippic 2, 44–50, 78–92, 100–119 Ingo Gildenhard 2018-09-03 Cicero
composed his incendiary Philippics only a few months after Rome was rocked by the
brutal assassination of Julius Caesar. In the tumultuous aftermath of Caesar’s
death, Cicero and Mark Antony found themselves on opposing sides of an increasingly
bitter and dangerous battle for control. Philippic 2 was a weapon in that war.
Conceived as Cicero’s response to a verbal attack from Antony in the Senate,
Philippic 2 is a rhetorical firework that ranges from abusive references to Antony’s
supposedly sordid sex life to a sustained critique of what Cicero saw as Antony’s
tyrannical ambitions. Vituperatively brilliant and politically committed, it is both
a carefully crafted literary artefact and an explosive example of crisis rhetoric.
It ultimately led to Cicero’s own gruesome death. This course book offers a portion
of the original Latin text, vocabulary aids, study questions, and an extensive
commentary. Designed to stretch and stimulate readers, Ingo Gildenhard’s volume will
be of particular interest to students of Latin studying for A-Level or on
undergraduate courses. It extends beyond detailed linguistic analysis to encourage
critical engagement with Cicero, his oratory, the politics of late-republican Rome,
and the transhistorical import of Cicero’s politics of verbal (and physical)
violence.
Advanced Machine Learning Technologies and Applications Aboul Ella Hassanien
2014-11-04 This book constitutes the refereed proceedings of the Second
International Conference on Advanced Machine Learning Technologies and Applications,
AMLTA 2014, held in Cairo, Egypt, in November 2014. The 49 full papers presented
were carefully reviewed and selected from 101 initial submissions. The papers are
organized in topical sections on machine learning in Arabic text recognition and
assistive technology; recommendation systems for cloud services; machine learning in
watermarking/authentication and virtual machines; features extraction and
classification; rough/fuzzy sets and applications; fuzzy multi-criteria decision
making; Web-based application and case-based reasoning construction; social networks
and big data sets.
A Course of Pure Mathematics G. H. Hardy 2008-03-13 There are few textbooks of
mathematics as well-known as Hardy's Pure Mathematics. Since its publication in
1908, this classic book has inspired successive generations of budding

mathematicians at the beginning of their undergraduate courses. In its pages, Hardy
combines the enthusiasm of the missionary with the rigour of the purist in his
exposition of the fundamental ideas of the differential and integral calculus, of
the properties of infinite series and of other topics involving the notion of limit.
Celebrating 100 years in print with Cambridge, this edition includes a Foreword by
T. W. Körner, describing the huge influence the book has had on the teaching and
development of mathematics worldwide. Hardy's presentation of mathematical analysis
is as valid today as when first written: students will find that his economical and
energetic style of presentation is one that modern authors rarely come close to.
Bratva Vow Shanna Bell 2021-11-25 Monsters aren't born, they are created. Katya.
After spending years in hospitals, I can finally have a life. Then my mom abandons
me to the care of the most breathtaking man I’ve ever seen. He’s like the embodiment
of Death, a Greek tragedy waiting to unfold. Can I break through the darkness that
has a hold on him? Kristoff. My soul is black as tar. I’m a cold-hearted killer, the
leader of my own Bratva. What mother in her right mind would leave a teenage
daughter on my doorstep? A desperate one who’s willing to make a deal with the
devil. Note: This is the free prequel novella to the Bratva Royalty duet. Trigger
warning: this book contains some traumas and scenes of violence. For fans of Natasha
Knight, Julia Sykes, CD Reiss, Aleatha Romig, Skye Warren, Anna Zaires, Renee Rose,
Carrie Ann Ryan, Penelope Ward, Lauren Blakely, Hannah Hill, Meghan March, Katee
Robert. Topics: adult romance, alpha male, romantic suspense, romance series, bad
boy romance, emotional read, contemporary romance, free romance books, mafia
romance, novels for free romance, series books free, revenge romance, age gap
romance, steamy romance books free.
Daily Language Review Grade 5 Evan-Moor Educational Publishers 1998-03 This book
includes Monday to Friday lessons for each day of a 36-week school year and short
daily lessons. The Monday to Thursday lessons include two sentences to edit,
including corrections in punctuation, capitalization, spelling, grammar, and
vocabulary and three items practicing a variety of language and reading skills.
Friday practice cycles through five formats: language usage, identifying and
correcting mistakes, combining sentences, choosing reference materials and
figurative speech (similes, metaphors). The pages are reproducible and the book
includes a skills list and answer keys.
Core 1 and 2 for OCR Douglas Quadling 2004-07-22 Fully endorsed by OCR and revised
to match the 2005 specification, this series has been carefully revised by
experienced teachers and provides easy to use texts. Cambridge Advanced Mathematics
for OCR encourages achievement by supporting revision and consolidation through
review exercises and mock exam papers written by experienced examiners. The books
also explore ideas through practical and computer activities.
Pure Mathematics Val Hanrahan 2000 This text is the first component in the MEI
Structured Mathematics series. It is designed to be both an access course for those
who wish to proceed to AS or A-Level, but are not yet ready to do so, and also to be
a first mathematics unit with Advanced GNVQ's. The content covers the requirements
of the Application of Number core skills for advanced GNVQ courses. It applies
mathematics in a variety of contexts from industry and medicine to sport and show
business, and includes carefully-structured exercises and investigations.
Diachronic Semantics Dirk Geeraerts 1990
Advances in Cybernetics, Cognition, and Machine Learning for Communication
Technologies Vinit Kumar Gunjan 2020-04-28 This book highlights recent advances in
Cybernetics, Machine Learning and Cognitive Science applied to Communications
Engineering and Technologies, and presents high-quality research conducted by
experts in this area. It provides a valuable reference guide for students,
researchers and industry practitioners who want to keep abreast of the latest
developments in this dynamic, exciting and interesting research field of
communication engineering, driven by next-generation IT-enabled techniques. The book

will also benefit practitioners whose work involves the development of communication
systems using advanced cybernetics, data processing, swarm intelligence and cyberphysical systems; applied mathematicians; and developers of embedded and real-time
systems. Moreover, it shares insights into applying concepts from Machine Learning,
Cognitive Science, Cybernetics and other areas of artificial intelligence to
wireless and mobile systems, control systems and biomedical engineering.
AS-Level Maths Edexcel Complete Revision & Practice Richard Parsons 2010-11 ASLevel Maths Edexcel Complete Revision and Practice
Mathematical Methods for Physicists George B. Arfken 2012-01-17 Table of Contents
Mathematical Preliminaries Determinants and Matrices Vector Analysis Tensors and
Differential Forms Vector Spaces Eigenvalue Problems Ordinary Differential Equations
Partial Differential Equations Green's Functions Complex Variable Theory Further
Topics in Analysis Gamma Function Bessel Functions Legendre Functions Angular
Momentum Group Theory More Special Functions Fourier Series Integral Transforms
Periodic Systems Integral Equations Mathieu Functions Calculus of Variations
Probability and Statistics.
Stamp Duty Land Tax (Variation of the Finance Act 2003) Regulations 2006 Great
Britain: Parliament: House of Commons: 4th Delegated Legislation Committee
2007-01-11 Stamp Duty Land Tax (Variation of the Finance Act 2003) Regulations 2006
: Wednesday 10 January 2007
Catalysis for Clean Energy and Environmental Sustainability K. K. Pant 2022-04-12
This book is part of a two-volume work that offers a unique blend of information on
realistic evaluations of catalyst-based synthesis processes using green chemistry
principles and the environmental sustainability applications of such processes for
biomass conversion, refining, and petrochemical production. The volumes provide a
comprehensive resource of state-of-the-art technologies and green chemistry
methodologies from researchers, academics, and chemical and manufacturing industrial
scientists. The work will be of interest to professors, researchers, and
practitioners in clean energy catalysis, green chemistry, chemical engineering and
manufacturing, and environmental sustainability. This volume focuses on the
potentials, recent advances, and future prospects of catalysis for biomass
conversion and value-added chemicals production via green catalytic routes. Readers
are presented with a mechanistic framework assessing the development of product
selective catalytic processes for biomass and biomass-derived feedstock conversion.
The book offers a unique combination of contributions from experts working on both
lab-scale and industrial catalytic processes and provides insight into the use of
various catalytic materials (e.g., mineral acids, heteropolyacid, metal catalysts,
zeolites, metal oxides) for clean energy production and environmental
sustainability.
Proceedings of Integrated Intelligence Enable Networks and Computing Krishan Kant
Singh Mer 2021-04-23 This book presents best selected research papers presented at
the First International Conference on Integrated Intelligence Enable Networks and
Computing (IIENC 2020), held from May 25 to May 27, 2020, at the Institute of
Technology, Gopeshwar, India (Government Institute of Uttarakhand Government and
affiliated to Uttarakhand Technical University). The book includes papers in the
field of intelligent computing. The book covers the areas of machine learning and
robotics, signal processing and Internet of things, big data and renewable energy
sources.
Artificial Intelligence Applications and Innovations Harris Papadopoulos 2010-09-21
The abundance of information and increase in computing power currently enable
researchers to tackle highly complicated and challenging computational problems.
Solutions to such problems are now feasible using advances and innovations from the
area of Artificial Intelligence. The general focus of the AIAI conference is to
provide insights on how Artificial Intelligence may be applied in real-world
situations and serve the study, analysis and modeling of theoretical and practical

issues. This volume contains papers selected for presentation at the 6th IFIP
Conference on Artificial Intelligence Applications and Innovations (AIAI 2010) and
held in Larnaca, Cyprus, during October 6–7, 2010. IFIP AIAI 2010 was co-organized
by the University of Cyprus and the Cyprus University of Technology and was
sponsored by the Cyprus University of Technology, Frederick University and the
Cyprus Tourism Organization. AIAI 2010 is the official conference of the WG12.5
“Artificial Intel- gence Applications” working group of IFIP TC12, the International
Federation for Information Processing Technical Committee on Artificial Intelligence
(AI). AIAI is a conference that grows in significance every year attracting
researchers from different countries around the globe. It maintains high quality,
standards and welcomes research papers describing technical advances and engineering
and ind- trial applications of intelligent systems. AIAI 2010 was not confined to
introducing how AI may be applied in real-life situations, but also included
innovative methods, techniques, tools and ideas of AI expressed at the algorithmic
or systemic level.
OCR Level 3 Free Standing Mathematics Qualification: Additional Maths (2nd edition)
Val Hanrahan 2019-04-15 Exam Board: OCR Level: Free Standing Mathematics
Qualification Subject: Additional Mathematics First Teaching: September 2018 First
Exam: Summer 2019 Enhance the skills learnt at GCSE and build the confidence to
tackle higher-level Mathematics using this comprehensive textbook, tailored to the
new OCR Additional Mathematics specification (2018). · Consolidate GCSE Maths skills
and prepare for A-level using hundreds of questions designed to bridge the gap
between Key Stages 4 and 5. · Expand on GCSE knowledge and confidently tackle new
concepts with clear introductions to every topic and plenty of worked examples
throughout. · Boost performance in Additional Maths and A-level Maths with expert
guidance from subject specialists with extensive examining experience. · Save time
planning lessons using our free schemes of work that link to the relevant Integral
resources. · Approach your final assessment with confidence, by completing two full
practice papers at the end of the book.
Cambridge International AS & A Level Mathematics Mechanics Sophie Goldie 2018-05-08
Endorsed by Cambridge Assessment International Education to provide full support for
Paper 4 of the syllabus for examination from 2020. Take mathematical understanding
to the next level with this accessible series, written by experienced authors,
examiners and teachers. - Improve confidence as a mathematician with clear
explanations, worked examples, diverse activities and engaging discussion points. Advance problem-solving, interpretation and communication skills through a wealth of
questions that promote higher-order thinking. - Prepare for further study or life
beyond the classroom by applying mathematics to other subjects and modelling realworld situations. - Reinforce learning with opportunities for digital practice via
links to the Mathematics in Education and Industry's (MEI) Integral platform in the
eTextbooks.* *To have full access to the eTextbooks and Integral resources you must
be subscribed to both Dynamic Learning and Integral. To trial our eTextbooks and/or
subscribe to Dynamic Learning, visit: www.hoddereducation.co.uk/dynamic-learning; to
view samples of the Integral resources and/or subscribe to Integral, visit
integralmaths.org/international Please note that the Integral resources have not
been through the Cambridge International endorsement process. This book covers the
syllabus content for Mechanics, including forces and equilibrium, kinematics of
motion in a straight line, momentum, Newton's laws of motion, and energy, work and
power. Available in this series: Five textbooks fully covering the latest Cambridge
International AS & A Level Mathematics syllabus (9709) are accompanied by a
Workbook, and Student and Whiteboard eTextbooks. Pure Mathematics 1: Student
Textbook (ISBN 9781510421721), Student eTextbook (ISBN 9781510420762), Whiteboard
eTextbook (ISBN 9781510420779), Workbook (ISBN 9781510421844) Pure Mathematics 2 and
3: Student Textbook (ISBN 9781510421738), Student eTextbook (ISBN 9781510420854),
Whiteboard eTextbook (ISBN 9781510420878), Workbook (ISBN 9781510421851) Mechanics:

Student Textbook (ISBN 9781510421745), Student eTextbook (ISBN 9781510420953),
Whiteboard eTextbook (ISBN 9781510420977), Workbook (ISBN 9781510421837) Probability
& Statistics 1: Student Textbook (ISBN 9781510421752), Student eTextbook (ISBN
9781510421066), Whiteboard eTextbook (ISBN 9781510421097), Workbook (ISBN
9781510421875) Probability & Statistics 2: Student Textbook (ISBN 9781510421776),
Student eTextbook (ISBN 9781510421158), Whiteboard eTextbook (ISBN 9781510421165),
Workbook (9781510421882)
Core Mathematics 2 Greg Attwood 2004 Easing the transition from GCSE to AS level,
this textbook meets the 2004 Edexcel specifications and provides numerous worked
examples and solutions to aid understanding of key concepts.
Synthetic Data for Deep Learning Sergey I. Nikolenko 2021-06-26 This is the first
book on synthetic data for deep learning, and its breadth of coverage may render
this book as the default reference on synthetic data for years to come. The book can
also serve as an introduction to several other important subfields of machine
learning that are seldom touched upon in other books. Machine learning as a
discipline would not be possible without the inner workings of optimization at hand.
The book includes the necessary sinews of optimization though the crux of the
discussion centers on the increasingly popular tool for training deep learning
models, namely synthetic data. It is expected that the field of synthetic data will
undergo exponential growth in the near future. This book serves as a comprehensive
survey of the field. In the simplest case, synthetic data refers to computergenerated graphics used to train computer vision models. There are many more facets
of synthetic data to consider. In the section on basic computer vision, the book
discusses fundamental computer vision problems, both low-level (e.g., optical flow
estimation) and high-level (e.g., object detection and semantic segmentation),
synthetic environments and datasets for outdoor and urban scenes (autonomous
driving), indoor scenes (indoor navigation), aerial navigation, and simulation
environments for robotics. Additionally, it touches upon applications of synthetic
data outside computer vision (in neural programming, bioinformatics, NLP, and more).
It also surveys the work on improving synthetic data development and alternative
ways to produce it such as GANs. The book introduces and reviews several different
approaches to synthetic data in various domains of machine learning, most notably
the following fields: domain adaptation for making synthetic data more realistic
and/or adapting the models to be trained on synthetic data and differential privacy
for generating synthetic data with privacy guarantees. This discussion is
accompanied by an introduction into generative adversarial networks (GAN) and an
introduction to differential privacy.
A Level Further Mathematics for OCR A Pure Core Student Book 2 (Year 2) Vesna
Kadelburg 2018-12-13 New 2017 Cambridge A Level Maths and Further Maths resources to
help students with learning and revision. Written for the OCR A Level Further
Mathematics specification for first teaching from 2017, this print Student Book
covers the Pure Core content for the second year of A Level. It balances accessible
exposition with a wealth of worked examples, exercises and opportunities to test and
consolidate learning, providing a clear and structured pathway for progressing
through the course. It is underpinned by a strong pedagogical approach, with an
emphasis on skills development and the synoptic nature of the course. Includes
answers to aid independent study.
Emerging Technologies for Education Elvira Popescu 2020-02-14 This book constitutes
the thoroughly refereed post-workshop proceedings of the 4th International
Symposium, SETE 2019, held in conjunction with ICWL 2019, in Magdeburg, Germany, in
September 2019. The 10 full and 6 short papers presented together with 24 papers
from 5 workshops were carefully reviewed and selected from 34 submissions. The
papers cover the latest findings in various areas, such as: virtual reality and gamebased learning; learning analytics; K-12 education; language learning; design, model
and implementation of e-learning platforms and tools; digitalization and industry

4.0; pedagogical issues, practice and experience sharing.
Beans 20 Ways America's Test Kitchen 2020-04-28 Humble beans are the true MVPs of
the kitchen. They have a long shelf life, are packed with protein, and best of all,
they taste great in a wide variety of applications. This collection of 20 foolproof
recipes gives beans their due, putting them center stage in recipes such as
Ultracreamy Hummus (you've never had homemade hummus this velvety-smooth) and White
Bean and Tuna Salad (two pantry-friendly ingredients come together for a dish that's
greater than the sum of its parts). We share the secrets to making light and crispy
Falafel as well as irresistible soups and sides. Whether you're looking for
breakfast inspiration (our recipe for Scrambled Eggs with Pinto Beans and Cotija
Cheese delivers tender eggs with a mildly spicy kick), internationally inspired
mains such as Palak Dal (Spinach Dal with Cumin and Mustard Seeds) and Tuscan Shrimp
and Beans, or hearty vegetarian dishes such as Black Bean Burgers and Meatless
"Meat" Sauce with Chickpeas and Mushrooms, this collection gives you 20 great
reasons to put beans on the menu.
Advances in Web-Based Learning -- ICWL 2015 Frederick W.B. Li 2015-10-12 This book
constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 14th International Conference on WebBased Learning, ICWL 2015, held in Guangzhou, China, in Noavember 2015. The 18
revised full papers presented together with 2 invited papers and 7 short papers were
carefully reviewed and selected from about 79 submissions. The papers are organized
in topical sections on collaborative and peer learning; e-lerning platform and
tolls; design, model, and framework of e-learning systems; intelligent tutoring and
tools; pedagogical issues; personalized and adaptive learning; and Web 2.0 and
social learning environments.
AS pure mathematics Val Hanrahan 2004 Fully updated and in line with the 2004
specifications, this book contains up-to-date exam questions. The compulsory
modules, Core Mathematics 1 and 2, have been merged into this single volume for ease
of teaching. Support is given from the MEI network.
Open Middle Math Robert Kaplinsky 2019 Imagine that you assign a math problem and
your students, instead of getting discouraged after not solving it on the first
attempt, start working harder--as if on a quest to figure out the answer. They talk
to each other and enthusiastically share their discoveries. What could possibly make
this fantastic scenario come true? The answer is: the Open Middle math problems and
strategies in this book. Open Middle Math by Robert Kaplinsky gives middle and high
school teachers the problems and planning guidance that will encourage students to
see mathematics in an entirely different light. These challenging and rewarding Open
Middle math problems will help you see your students build genuine conceptual
understanding, perseverance, and creativity. Inside, you'll learn how to: Implement
Open Middle math problems that are simultaneously accessible for both students who
are struggling and those looking for more challenge. Select and create Open Middle
math problems that will help you detect students' misconceptions and strengthen
their conceptual understanding. Prepare for and facilitate powerful classroom
conversations using Open Middle math problems. Access resources that will help you
continue learning beyond this book. With these practical and intuitive strategies,
extensive resources, and Robert's own stories about his journey learning to use Open
Middle math problems successfully, you will be able to support, challenge, and
motivate all your students.
Cambridge International A and AS Level Mathematics Sophie Goldie 2012-01-01 This
brand new series has been written for the University of Cambridge International
Examinations course for AS and A Level Mathematics (9709). This title covers the
requirements of P1. The authors are experienced examiners and teachers who have
written extensively at this level, so have ensured all mathematical concepts are
explained using language and terminology that is appropriate for students across the
world. Students are provded with clear and detailed worked examples and questions
from Cambridge International past papers, so they have the opportunity for plenty of

essential exam practice. Each book contains a free CD-ROM which features the unique
'Personal Tutor' and 'Test Yourself' digital resources that will help students
revise and reinforce concepts away from the classroom: - With Personal Tutor each
student has access to audio-visual, step-by-step support through exam-style
questions - The Test Yourself interactive multiple choice questions identify
weaknesses and point students in the right direction
Radio Frequency and Microwave Electronics Illustrated Matthew M. Radmanesh 2001
Foreword by Dr. Asad Madni, C. Eng., Fellow IEEE, Fellow IEE Learn the fundamentals
of RF and microwave electronics visually, using many thoroughly tested, practical
examples RF and microwave technology are essential throughout industry and to a
world of new applications-in wireless communications, in Direct Broadcast TV, in
Global Positioning System (GPS), in healthcare, medical and many other sciences.
Whether you're seeking to strengthen your skills or enter the field for the first
time, Radio Frequency and Microwave Electronics Illustrated is the fastest way to
master every key measurement, electronic, and design principle you need to be
effective. Dr. Matthew Radmanesh uses easy mathematics and a highly graphical
approach with scores of examples to bring about a total comprehension of the
subject. Along the way, he clearly introduces everything from wave propagation to
impedance matching in transmission line circuits, microwave linear amplifiers to
hard-core nonlinear active circuit design in Microwave Integrated Circuits (MICs).
Coverage includes: A scientific framework for learning RF and microwaves easily and
effectively Fundamental RF and microwave concepts and their applications The
characterization of two-port networks at RF and microwaves using S-parameters Use of
the Smith Chart to simplify analysis of complex design problems Key design
considerations for microwave amplifiers: stability, gain, and noise Workable
considerations in the design of practical active circuits: amplifiers, oscillators,
frequency converters, control circuits RF and Microwave Integrated Circuits (MICs)
Novel use of "live math" in circuit analysis and design Dr. Radmanesh has drawn upon
his many years of practical experience in the microwave industry and educational
arena to introduce an exceptionally wide range of practical concepts and design
methodology and techniques in the most comprehensible fashion. Applications include
small-signal, narrow-band, low noise, broadband and multistage transistor
amplifiers; large signal/high power amplifiers; microwave transistor oscillators,
negative-resistance circuits, microwave mixers, rectifiers and detectors, switches,
phase shifters and attenuators. The book is intended to provide a workable knowledge
and intuitive understanding of RF and microwave electronic circuit design. Radio
Frequency and Microwave Electronics Illustrated includes a comprehensive glossary,
plus appendices covering key symbols, physical constants, mathematical
identities/formulas, classical laws of electricity and magnetism, Computer-AidedDesign (CAD) examples and more. About the Web Site The accompanying web site has an
"E-Book" containing actual design examples and methodology from the text, in
Microsoft Excel environment, where files can easily be manipulated with fresh data
for a new design.
Introduction to Information Retrieval Christopher D. Manning 2008-07-07 Classtested and coherent, this textbook teaches classical and web information retrieval,
including web search and the related areas of text classification and text
clustering from basic concepts. It gives an up-to-date treatment of all aspects of
the design and implementation of systems for gathering, indexing, and searching
documents; methods for evaluating systems; and an introduction to the use of machine
learning methods on text collections. All the important ideas are explained using
examples and figures, making it perfect for introductory courses in information
retrieval for advanced undergraduates and graduate students in computer science.
Based on feedback from extensive classroom experience, the book has been carefully
structured in order to make teaching more natural and effective. Slides and
additional exercises (with solutions for lecturers) are also available through the

book's supporting website to help course instructors prepare their lectures.
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